
Duna Vista Resorts 
Electronic Voting Procedures For 2017 

 
On-line voting was approved on July 16, 2016. Members will receive an email with the following 
information shortly after the Special Membership Meeting held on August 12, 2017: 
 
“You are invited to vote in the Duna Vista Resorts Rules & Regulations By-Laws Change. 

The voting deadline is Sep 08 2017 03:45 pm Eastern Time (US & Canada). 

We are using an online election system to tabulate our votes. You have been assigned a 
unique access key which can only be used to vote once, and your voting choices will remain 
anonymous. Do not forward this email. Do not reply to this email to vote, as your vote will 
not be registered.  

If you have election questions, feedback or want to be removed from future ballot lists, 
please email Barbara Souza at dunavista@aol.com.” 

 

 

Make sure you follow these steps: 
 

Click on the link provided in the email. 
 
Vote “Yes” or “No” by clicking the button on the right. 
 
Click on the “Verify Your Selection” button. 
 
Review your choice. 
 
Click on the “Submit Ballot” and receive the following: 
 

 

“Thank You! 
You're done! Your ballot choices have been 

registered.” 
 

If you do not receive the above “Thank You!” Please start over. 
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